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FROM THE WARDEN. ST. ANTONYS COLLEGE,
OXFORD.

TEL. COLLEGE 67473.

TEL. LODGINGS 57421.

3rd June 1957.

Dear Professor Vicens Vives,

Thank you for your letter of 23rd May. It was

indeed an agreeable coincidence that you should have
been talking to Dr. Trueta, who is of course a close

personal friend.

.�
Unfortunately I do not think that any of my

colleagues will be in Oxford in August. J myself
shall be abroad, and will be very sorry to miss you.
We shall, however, be very pleased to welcome you
here next spring. The University term ends on 14th.
It would therefore be possible to arrange for you to

lecture any time between 1st March and that date.

The next term does not begin until Monday 28th April.
If this were a more convenient date for you we could

arrange for you to lecture during the first week of

that term. I look forward to discussing these pos­
sibilities with Dr. Trueta in the near future. It

will be a great pleasure for us to welcome you in this

University .

• With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Professor J. Vicens Vives,
Centro de Estudios Historicos Internacionales,
Universidad de Barcelona,
Barcelona,
Spain.


